
SGVMVCD | 1145 N. Azusa Canyon Road, West Covina, CA 91790 | 626-814-9466 | www.sgvmosquito.org  

 

 

 

 

 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The August 11, 2023 Board of Trustees Meeting is 
cancelled. The next regular Meeting is scheduled for 
September 8, 2023.  

 

For upcoming Board of Trustees meeting please visit our 
website link:  

www.sgvmosquito.org/board-meetings  

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, 
please email Jerry Mireles, Clerk of the Board, at 
jmireles@sgvmosquito.org or call (626) 814-9466. 
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